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1. Eighth European conference of LCJE in Révfülöp, Hungary 
From March 10th to13th 2005 participants from thirteen countries and ten societies committed to Jewish evangelism met to report on their ministries and to consider more effective ways to reach the Jewish communities in Europe with the gospel. You can read the statement of this conference as well as a participant’s report in LCJE Bulletin Issue No. 80 (May 2005). 

2. Local conferences of LCJE 
Members of different organisations and individuals from Germany and Switzerland met regularly in the middle of December at Neukirchen/Knüll by invitation of the German-speaking branch of LCJE. 

We read together the bible, informed 

each other about our ministries and discussed possibilities of co-operation and ways of education of our workers. We also presented ourselves mutually the material, which we use in our ministry (See also my annual report in LCJE Bulletin Issue No. 83 (Feb. 2006) 

LCJE Finland has invited different times to prayer meetings for Jewish evangelism in springtime and for seminars in autumn. For more information see LCJE Bulletin Issue No. 87 (Feb. 2007). 

3. Jewish Evangelism: A Call to the Church 
The Lausanne Occasional Paper (LOP) No. 60 has been published in German and was widely spread in Germany and Switzerland. It is still available by Arbeitsgemeinschaft für das messianische Zeugnis an Israel, e-mail: info@amzi.org or Evangeliumsdienst für Israel, e-mail: edi@evangeliumsdienst.de or over the booktrade (Brunnen-Verlag, Basel und Gießen, ISBN 3-7655-1373-3). 
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